
 

 

Discontinued Operations and Minimum Operating Schedule 

During the last license renewal period, TV Red de Puerto Rico, Inc. (Licensee) of the 
stations listed below, cannot certify that the stations were not silent for more than 30 days or 12 
consecutive months. The station’s facilities were destroyed by Hurricane Maria. Licensee filed 
various request for Silent STA notifying the FCC of that fact. The Commission subsequently 
granted several extensions of the original STA’s. Subsequently Licensee filed and was granted 
several Engineering STA’s to operate at reduced power and later modified construction permits 
which has since been built; the TV Red stations, specifically W16CW-D and W18DQ-D, are 
currently licensed and operating pursuant to granted modified CP’s.  

As the Commission knows, Puerto Rico has experienced tremendous economic and 
environmental hardship during the previous license term. Given the extraordinary circumstances 
faced by Puerto Rico broadcasters during the previous license term, Licensee believes it has 
fulfilled its public interest mandate to the best of its abilities and remains committed to ensuring 
that its stations serve the community. 

 

 


